
April 22, 2021 

Yolanda Quinceno, City Clerk 

City of Belle Isle 

1600 Nela Avenue 

Orlando, Florida 32809 

Re: Planning and Zoning Board Member Application, Letter of Interest 

Dear Ms. Quinceno, 

Please see the attached, completed application for the Belle Isle, district 3, Planning and Zoning Board 

Member Seat and consider this cover letter as my letter of interest. 

My experience ranges widely from the Land Development arena in the commercial and residential project 

types, to Park master planning, project management, construction administration, and field construction. 

While I have only lived in Belle Isle since August of 2016, my family considers Belle Isle our home and 

would like the opportunity to give back to the community that we cherish dearly. 

Should you have any questions or wish to speak to me, please contact me on my cell phone, the number 

is shown below. 

Until then, I look forward to your reply, 

Michael Statham, RLA, ASLA, CPRP 

1617 Idaho Avenue 

Orlando, Florida 32809 

mrstatham@yahoo.com 

407-625-1960




